
Subject Line: Your OSHP membership has lapsed  

 

(Name)  

(Address) 

 

Dear (Name):  

Your membership with Oregon Society of Health System Pharmacists has lapsed!  

Without membership, you will be losing a resource valuable to your future as a pharmacist in Oregon. By 

renewing your OSHP membership, you guarantee your access to resources and a network of 

professionals who are dedicated to expanding their knowledge, supporting their profession, and 

growing both professionally and personally. OSHP can offer you valuable benefits including;  

• Continuing education opportunities at discounted rates 

• Opportunities to Network 

• Access to be involved in OSHP through chapter and committee involvement 

o Northern Chapter 

o Southern Chapter  

o Educational Affairs Council (EAC) 

o Professional Relations Council (PRC) 

o Membership Council (MC)  

o Legal and Regulatory Affairs Committee  

o Industrial Relations Committee  

o Annual Seminar Committee  

• OSHP statewide conferences, Fall Seminar and Annual Seminar with papers, posters, and 

speakers.  

• Updates via newsletter about practice and legal issues plus news about society events  

• Access to other members for the exchange of ideas and information via Sections and Circle 

involvement  

• Opportunities to develop or hone leadership skills by volunteering for leadership positions  

• Access to promotional and educational materials  

• Legislative advocacy  

• Professional representation 

Included in this email is a link to the OSHP website where you can renew your membership. [Insert link] 

We appreciate you taking the time to consider renewal. If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Thank you for your time and we look forward to seeing you at events in the future!  

 

Sincerely,  

OSHP Membership Council 


